
Interested in participating in our 
School Community Council? Email 
Principal Beck for details. 

For the safety of our students, please   
follow all traffic rules for drop-off and 
pick-up. A map with instructions is 
available on our website. 

There is no supervision until 8:15 
AM. It is especially dangerous for 
students to be dropped off before 8:00 
AM.  

The Jordan 
Ridge 
EAGLE

Wow! We have had a 
wonderful start of the new 
school year! Your student 
may have been talking 
about some of our exciting 
new things happening this 
year. Our mission 
statement provides a solid 
foundation for everything 
we do! A new focus is 
building student leaders. 
School action teams such 
as the kindness team or the 
gardening team allow 
students to experience 
leadership within our 
school.

We are also excited to 
practice goal setting by 
working toward a school 
goal. Our goal for this year 
is that every student will 

show growth on the 
language arts post-test. We 
will work hard as an entire 
school body to meet this 
goal! As a school, we are 
practicing goal setting by 
keeping our bathrooms 
clean (even the staff are 
participating)! Students 
will receive daily feedback 
from the bathroom action 
teams on how well they 
followed five indicators. 
Data is charted for each 
day until each part of the 
makeover is earned. We 
are excited to see our 
bathrooms transformed!

We look forward to a year 
filled with learning and 
leadership!  

WELCOME BACK!

Our Student Leadership Council leading students in our school hand signal 
"SWOOSH!" The Core 5 planned and carried out the welcome assembly in which 
they announced our school mission, school song, code of conduct and many other 
structures related to school pride. They did a great job creating unity the first week 
back! 

MISSION STATEMENT: 
WE ARE LEARNERS WHO LEAD. 

WE COMMIT TO SUCCEED. 

I SPY WITH MY EAGLE EYES...

Sept ember  2019

CALENDAR

September 5 Jog-a-thon: Dress in NEON!

September 10
Vision screening for all 

students in K, 1st, 3rd & 5th 

September 12 Jog-a-thon packets due!

September 17 Fall Picture Day!

October 3
Hearing screening for all 

students in K, 2nd, 4th & 6th

October 4 Reflections Due!

October 8 Spirit Night at Zupas!



MEET OUR NEW ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL!

Hello, Jordan Ridge 
Elementary Parents and 
Students!  

It is with pleasure that I 
introduce myself as your new 
assistant principal.  I am 
looking forward to an 
incredible 2019-2020 school 
year at Jordan Ridge 
Elementary!  One of my 
greatest loves is to inspire and 
encourage students to be the 
best they can be in and out of 
the classroom!

Let me tell you a little about 
myself.  I began working for 
Jordan School District in 
2003, following eight years of 
teaching first grade in Murray 
School District. I taught third 
grade at both Majestic 
Elementary and Daybreak 
Elementary for the past 16 

years.  I absolutely loved my 
time in the classroom, 
supporting my students and 
building trusting relationships 
that fostered learning.  
Educational leadership is one 
area that I am passionate 
about, and I am looking 
forward to working with all of 
the amazing student leaders 
here at Jordan Ridge.  

I graduated from Park City 
High School and completed 
my undergraduate degree in 
elementary education at Utah 
State University.  Go Aggies!  
After spending many years in 
the classroom, I made the 
decision to continue my 
education, receiving my 
master?s degree in ESL from 
SUU and completing my 
certificate in educational 

administration and leadership 
through the University of 
Phoenix.  

During my time away from 
school, I enjoy reading books 
that allow me to relax and let 
my mind wander. I also enjoy 
shopping, playing games, and 
spending time with my family.  

I view a collaborative school 
environment as the key to 
creating successful teachers 
and students. I believe that 
partnerships with parents and 
the community are essential to 
enriching the experience at 
Jordan Ridge Elementary.  I 
am eager to get to know each 
of you and to work to help 
build strong, capable learners!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Staci Moore

FOLLOW US ON 
FACEBOOK: 

JORDANRIDGEPTA

Upcom ing Event s:

Sept em ber  5: Jog-a-thon

Parents are welcome to come 
cheer on their student!  Watch 
for a packet to come home with 
times and information about 
the event!

School t-shirt orders coming 
soon! 

Oct ober  4: Reflections due

Entry forms are located in the 
front lobby.  Click here for a 
video on how to participate:

Reflections Video

A m essage f rom  our  PTA President : 

Thank you to every student who helped build up 
our school by adding their piece. Everything is 
awesome as we build and connect together. Our 
sign will hang in our lobby so we can all look and 
be reminded of the things we can build together. 

Thank you to those who have already joined PTA! 
Thank you also for all the parents that filled out 
and returned the green volunteer sheet. It 's not 
too late to do those things if you haven't already.  
We couldn't run so many great programs without 
you!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WEm_jfJWbLc&feature=youtu.be 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WEm_jfJWbLc&feature=youtu.be 
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